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January 6, 2021 
 
 
 
Dr. Rudolph Besikof 
President 
Laney College 
900 Fallon Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 
 
Dear Dr. Besikof: 
 
Thank you for your timely submission of the Laney College Institutional Self Evaluation Report 
(ISER) and related materials. We know that the document represents many hours of work by 
people in the institution. 
 
The peer review team will review these documents in preparation for its site visit and will, 
through meetings, interviews, and evaluation of evidence, develop a report to the College and the 
Accrediting Commission regarding the extent to which the College meets Eligibility 
Requirements, Accreditation Standards, and Commission policies. The ISER will inform and 
guide this activity. 
 
The most important outcomes of the self-evaluation process are what the institution learns about 
itself and the steps it takes to improve teaching and learning. We hope that this effort will 
produce useful information for the continued development of educational quality and 
institutional effectiveness at Laney College. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Droker, Ed.D. 
President 
 
SD/tl 
 
cc:  Ms. Rupinder Bhatia, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
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